
 

                                 28.10.2022 
 

 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 
RE: Centravis production   
 
Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 

 
At the beginning of this week it was exactly 8 months of full-scale war in our country. 

During this time, we, as Ukrainian nation, become only stronger. We have full confidence 

in the ability of our armed forces and government to defend our sovereignty and territorial 

integrity firmly. Our Independence remains our main priority. 

 

Despite the challenges, Centravis production continues to work: our industrial facilities are 

provided with electricity in full volume, the Hot Shop and the Cold Shop continue working in 3 

shifts. 

Our Logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished products. Our 

Sales offices, which are located in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston and Dubai are open. 

Our Financial and Administrative Departments, Customer support are ready for your calls and 

messages. 

 

Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in Ukraine and 

keep working in Nikopol. 

 

Our company is preparing to participate in a big international exhibition – Abu Dhabi 

International Petroleum Exhibition & Conference (ADIPEC 2022). This is the large-scale annual 

event in the petrochemical and oil and gas industry, where global manufacturers present their 

products and establish new business relationships. We are happy to continue our tradition to take 

part in ADIPEC. So, we invite our partners and clients to visit our boost 10800 in Hall 10. This 

is a good opportunity to discuss how we could develop our existing cooperation and find the new 

possibilities.  

 

Thank you for choosing our products.  

Glory to Ukraine! 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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